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Temple College Invitational Contest 2021

Dear Beginner and Symphonic Band Families,

The Beginner Ensemble and Symphonic Bands will be participating in the 2021 Temple College Invitational Contest on
Friday, May 28th. This is a band contest where we will perform for a judge, and each judge will give us comments,
critiques, and a rating.  These ratings are ranked in divisions from Superior (Division I), to Excellent (Division II), to
Average (Division III).  These ratings are much like those used for our Solo & Ensemble Contest earlier this year.

This performance is required to attend the Spring Trip.  Students who are academically ineligible will not be able to attend
this performance.  We will be playing at the Belton High School Performing Arts Center (PAC). We have a great
opportunity to showcase our talents and skills that we have learned all year long, and impress every person that sees us
as we are representing our school, directors, parents, and Belton ISD.

Please come to school that day wearing your band uniform.
Beginner Ensemble

● Band T-shirt
● Jeans
● Dark color shoes

Symphonic Band
● Band polo shirt
● Dress black pants with a belt (no jeans)
● Black socks and shoes (heels no taller than 1 inch and no sneakers)

You will miss part of the school day and you are still responsible for making up your work.  Please email your teachers of

the classes you will miss as a courtesy.  Here is the detailed schedule:

Beginner Band 9:00 AM Beginner Band meet in band hall

9:20 AM Beginner Band load bus

9:40 AM Warm-up

10:15 AM Performance and Clinic

11-12 PM Pizza at the park (SBMS)

Symphonic Band 12:15 PM Symphonic Band meet in band hall

12:35 PM Symphonic Band load bus

12:55 PM Warm-up

1:15 PM Performance and Clinic

2:15-3 PM Pizza at the Park (SBMS)

http://sbmsband.net

